
 TOFIELD SCHOOL 

 Principal 
 Ms. Janice Muench 

 October 28, 2021 

 Dear Parents/Guardians: 

 RE: Update Regarding School Athletics and Vaccinations 

 As you read in correspondence shared from BRSD last week, at the request of 
 Alberta Education and Alberta Health Services, BRSD has temporarily 
 introduced “COVID-19 Hazard Control” measures.  Effective  Friday, October 29, 
 all Board members, staff, parents, facility user groups, visiting and home sports 
 team officials and spectators, contractors, volunteers and anyone else who 
 wishes to enter a school will be required to provide either proof of vaccination or 
 a  negative rapid test result dated within 72 hours  prior to entering the school 
 building or interacting with students.  Students will  not be required to show proof 
 of vaccine. The entire Administrative Procedure 451 - Covid 19 Hazard Control 
 can be found at this link on the BRSD website: 
 https://www.brsd.ab.ca/download/369275 

 It is a priority to ensure school athletics continue to operate within a safe 
 environment. Until further notice, no spectators will be permitted to attend athletic 
 events at Tofield School. 

 When the opportunity arises, we will attempt to livestream home games so that 
 you can cheer our teams on from the comfort of your homes and invite other 
 friends and family members to do the same. This link will be located on our 
 YouTube channel. 

 Our priority since the start of this year has been to focus on students being able 
 to play sports. We are very grateful that we have met this goal. 

 Thank you for your patience and cooperation. 

 Sincerely, 

 Janice Muench 
 Principal 
 Tofield School 

 Assistant Principal 
 Mr. C. Kendall 

 P.O. Box 990 
 Tofield, Alberta 
 T0B 4J0 

 Telephone: 
 780-662-3133 

 Fax: 
 780-662-2844 

 We Are Titans! 
 “As a Titan, I work collaboratively to achieve greatness”. 

https://www.brsd.ab.ca/download/369275

